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Charity * Unity      *                 November 2020    *    Fraternity     *     Patriotism             
  

“Say the Rosary every 
day, to bring peace to the 
world and the end of 
war.” Amen 

Hail Mary full of Grace, the Lord is 

with thee.  Blessed art thou among 

women and blessed is the fruit of thy 

womb Jesus.  Holy Mary Mother of 

God, Pray for us sinners, now and at 

the hour of our death.  ~ Amen 

Council Meetings 
1st & 3rd Thursday of the month 

at 7:30pm 
Council Officers Meeting 
4th Thursday of each month 

Corporation General Meeting 
2nd Thurs. of Jan., Apr., Jul., Oct. 
Corporation Officers Meeting 

2nd Thursday of each month 
Columbiettes Meeting 

2nd Monday of each month at 
7:30pm 

WEBSITES	
	

www.kofc.org 
 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
 

www.newyorkknights.com 
 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 
 DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

Nov. 3 Columbiette Officers Mtg. 
Nov. 5 KOC Council Mtg. 
Nov. 9 Columbiette Mtg. 
Nov 11 Veterans Day  
Nov. 12 Corp. Officers Mtg. & 
             General Mtg. 
Nov. 19 KOC Council Mtg. 
Nov. 26 Thanksgiving 
Dec. 3 KOC Council Mtg. 
Dec. 8 Columbiette Officer Mtg. 
Dec.10 Corp. Off. Mtg.&Gen. Mtg 
Dec. 14 Columbiette Mtg. 
Dec. 17 KOC Council Mtg. 
Dec. 24 KOC Council Offi. Mtg. 
Dec. Christmas 
Dec. 31 New Year’s Eve 
 
 
 
REMEMBER IF IT IS 
THURSDAY, IT IS KNIGHTS 
OF COLUMBUS DAY. 
 

 

As of August 1, 2018 the 
Knight Watch will be 
prepared by Bobi 
Lukenovich. Her NEW email 
address is 
“bvichKW@aol.com” 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all our 
Veterans past and present who served our 
country to keep it free. Thank a Veteran! 

 
 

300 Club  
We are in the process of collecting for 

2021. 
Each number costs $50.00 

If you would like to continue as a 
member, please send a check made out to 

OLOR 4428 OR mail to: 
Phil Maniaci 

28 Winnecomac Ave.  
Or 

Leave At Council 
?? Call Phil 631-667-7166 ?? 
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Dear Brothers,Hard to believe but 
November is here!!This crazy year 
has flown by.I hope you and your 
families are healthy and doing 
well.Please continue to follow the 
safety protocols for this virus,wear 
your masks and continue to social 
distance and avoid large 
gatherings.The weather is starting to 
get colder,and it seems like the 
numbers are going up in infections so 
to all of you please be safe.Our 
Thanksgiving celebrations may be 
tempered this year with families opting 
to stay home but lets not forget the 
reason for this holiday and that's to 
give THANKS! Each day is a gift from 
our Lord, along with our families and 
friends we DO have a lot to be 
thankful for. Please try and enjoy the 
holiday.If you know of a council 
member who is having a difficult time 
due to the circumstances providing 
food for their family please call me 
and we can help them out. Don't 
hesitate to do so. I want to give a big 
THANK YOU to Helene and Tim 
Horodnicki for their generous donation 
to our council to purchase 60 turkeys 
for outreach.They donate every year 
in memory of their beloved son Ryan 
and his foundation to help those less 
fortunate. I also want to thank the 
Columbiettes, our Knights on Bikes 
and of course our Cooperation for 
their donations to our drive as 
well.Our Knights on Bikes had a bike 
night that raised money which they 
promptly filled a truck with food the 
next day for the Homeless Veterans of 
Babylon. It was a truly group effort 
and they filled the truck to the brim for 
this worthy charity to help our 
veterans. Speaking of our Veterans, 
on November 11, it is Veterans Day. 
Our brave men and woman who 
served our country deserve a THANK 
YOU for their service from all of us. 
Continued on pg. 5 
 

COLUMBIETTE PRESIDENT       
             MESSAGE 
 

Dear Sister Columbiettes,   
   The leaves are changing colors, its 
starting to get a little chilly, its getting 
dark earlier, Fall is here. 
   Our charity this year was Shriners 
Hospital for Children and they will 
receive a $250.00 check from Chapter. 
    We have five new members. Thank 
you Donna Daly for taking care of this 
for us.  I really appreciate it and thank 
you for all you do. 
   Check SSCM Bulletin and Knight 
Watch for information on our Wreath 
Sale.  All money is due by November 
16ith.  Make checks out to OLOR 
Columbiettes. For information contact 
Annemarie D’Attoma at 
 631-586-8551. 
   Adopt A Family call Sue Hogan if 
you need to get a tag  631-667-9148. 
   November 3rd is Election Day don’t 
forget to vote. 
   November 11th is Veterans Day. 
Please remember to keep our veterans 
in your prayers and all those who serve 
our country. 
   Thanksgiving will be here before you 
know it.  Don’t forget to thank God for 
everything that you are and have.  
Thank Him for your family as well as 
your friends.  This is a time to give 
thanks for all the times they have been 
there for us.  I wish you and your 
families many blessings this 
Thanksgiving. 
   Our next meeting is Monday, 
November 9th at 7pm SHARP.  
  Well until next month keep safe, 
happy, and well. 
   God Bless. 
        -Tammy- 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters:  What 
follows is: The role of the Priest and 
the People at Mass: continuing from 
last month: (from last month The 
Gloria is not sung in Advent or Lent) 
(ambo=pulpit) 

The Liturgy of the Word 
Then the reader goes to the ambo and 
reads the first reading, while all sit and 
listen. To indicate the end of the 
reading, the reader acclaims: The 
Word of the Lord. All reply: Thanks be 
to God. The psalmist or cantor sings 
or says the Psalm, with the people 
making the response. After this, if 
there is to be a second reading, a 
reader reads it from the ambo, as 
above. To indicate the end of the 
reading, the reader acclaims: The 
Word of the Lord. All reply: Thanks be 
to God.. There follows the Alleluia or 
another chant laid down by the rubrics, 
as the liturgical time requires. (no 
Alleluia in Advent or Lent): Meanwhile, 
if incense is used, the Priest puts 
some into the thurible. After this, the 
deacon who is to proclaim the Gospel, 
bowing profoundly before the Priest, 
asks for the blessing, saying in a low 
voice: Your blessing, Father. The Priest 
says in a low voice: May the Lord be in 
your heart and on your lips that you may 
proclaim his Gospel worthily and well, in 
the name of the Father and of the Son X 
and of the Holy Spirit. The deacon signs 
himself with the Sign of the Cross and 
replies: Amen. If, however, a deacon is 
not present, the Priest, bowing before 
the altar, says quietly: Cleanse my 
heart and my lips, almighty God, that I 
may worthily proclaim your holy 
Gospel. The deacon, or the Priest, 
then proceeds to the ambo, 
accompanied, if appropriate, by 
ministers with incense and candles.  
(to be continued: The Liturgy of the Word)   
God Bless Fr. Grace 
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ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
CHAIRMAN: GINO BARTALINI 631-666-

9134 
BRIAN BRECKLES 631-667-8542 
JOE VERDICCHIO 631-586-9533 

FRANK SAMPOGNA 631-586-9032 
JOHN LAZAR 631-667-9878 

The next admission committee meeting will 
be held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 

Please call the Chairman. 

HAPPY NOVEMBER  BIRTHDAYS 
 

Vencenzo Andali, Mark Avelino, Edward Baker, 
Keith Bantz, Alba Barrra, Roger Bauer, , Ben Braha, 
Stephen Byrne, Frank Caliguiri, Patrick Carroll, Ray 
Castillo, Eugene Coffin Jr., Paul Coppola PGK, Paul 
Coppola Jr., George Cordero, Michael Daly, Ralph 
DeMartino, Vincent DiBenedetto, Carole & Vinnie 
DiPasquale PGK, Joseph Digirolamo, Donald 
Doucette PGK, Sean Dudley, Joseph Dunne, 
Christopher Elwood, Alexander Fiore PGK, John 
Gerity, Michael Gibson, Joan Gillespie, Albert 
Guzzardo, William Hasper, Jessica Hogan, Richard 
Hovanec, Joseph Iavaroni, Jerry Jean Pierre, Arthur 
Langer, Tammy Loring, Anthony Mannuzza, 
Thomas McCarthy, Kevin McKeown, Arlene 
McMahon, Thomas McAleer, Kenneth Moscato, 
Joseph Paterno III, Timothy Pellicane, Roy 
Perticone, Marcus Pitt, Thomas Reilly, Mark Reindl, 
Keith Rooney, Michael Ruiz, William Ryan, 
Charles Scheid, Ronald Schnepf, John Sickenberger, 
Gene Sternkopf, Dennis Suhovsky, Steven Turturro, 
Michael Tuzzolo, Robert Uhlman, Salvador 
Valentine, Joseph Verdicchio, John Vierling, 
Gregory Walsh, Ronald Zito 

 
. 

Our Prayers for Recovery 
Annemarie Deangelis, Barbara Wineberger, 
Marilyn Theiling, Barbara Dunne, Fran Gibson, 
Sue Seaman, Amelia Verme, Maureen Olivo 
 

TO ADD TO THE SICK LIST CALL THE 
GRAND KNIGHT, JOE 

516-848-8209 
 

Pray for all the brave souls who have died or 
have been injured in conflicts around the world. 

 

300 CLUB WINNERS 
WINNERS WEEK OF 10/1/2020 

$50 # 225 Bryan Montello 
$25 #296 Lou Biagiol 
$25 #248 Hatt-Kaye Paulino 

WEEK OF 10/8/2020 
$50 #236 Tom Romano 
$25 #106 John Vierling 
$25  #156 John Coughlin 

WEEK OF 10/15/2020 
$50 # 207 Michael Yachik 
$25 #39    Keith Pitt 
$25 #70    Kathel McMann 

WEEK OF 10/22/2020 
$50 #189  Thomas Murray 
$25. #275 Joe Sciurca 
$25  #296 Melissa Peppe 

WEEK OF 10/29/2020 
$50 #167 Paul Di Orio 
$25 # 150 James Caratozzolo 
$25 #201 Ray Downey  

 
 

 
We are in the process of collecting for 2021. 

Each number costs $50.00 
If you would like to continue as a member, 

please send a check made out to OLOR 4428 
OR mail to: 
Phil Maniaci 

28 Winnecomac Ave.  
Deer Park NY 11729 

Or 
Leave At Council 

?? Call Phil 631-667-7166 ?? 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
1 
 

2 
 

3 
Columbiette 
Officer Mtg. 

 

4 5 
KOC Council 
Mtg. 

 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
Columbiette 

Mtg. 

10 
 

 

 

12 
Corp.Officers 
Mtg. & 
General Mtg 

 

13 
 

 

14 

15 16 
 

17 18 19  
KOC Council 
Mtg. 
 

20 
 

21 

22 23 24 25 26 

 

27 
 

 

28 

29  30    
 

  

 
     

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 
 

 
 

1 
 

2 3 
KOC Council 
Mtg. 
 

4 
 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
Columbiette 
Officer Mtg. 
 

9 10 
Corp.Officers 
Mtg. & 
General Mtg 
 

11 
 

 

12 

13 14 
Columbiette 
Mtg. 

15 16 17 
KOC Council 
Mtg. 
 

18 
 

19 

20 21 22 23 24 
KOC Council 
Officers Mtg. 
 

25 

 
 

26 

27  28 29 30 31 

 

  

 

 

DECEMBER   2020 

NOVEMBER   2020 
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Continued from page 2 
We cannot do enough for these servicemen and woman, take the time to say THANK YOU to the veterans we know. Every year DGK 
Danny Thompson along with his daughter Brianna cater a lunch for the veterans at the Peisker Post on Long Island Ave. It is a 
wonderful afternoon and it gives the Vets a good feeling that  their service to our country has not been forgotten. Our blood drive was a 
success thanks to Phil Maniaci, 36 units of blood were donated .The three blood drives we have held this year has yielded 125 pints of 
blood. Thanks again Phil for a job well done. The Columbiettes are having a wreath sale please call Tammy for info. This wreath sale is 
the only fundraiser they are having this year, please try and help these wonderful ladies out. Our lounge is open social distancing is 
always in effect. There is an ample supply of  hand sanitizer and masks, so please come down for a cocktail catch up with old friends, 
enjoy the firepit. Please try to attend at least one of our meetings a month. If its Thursday its KOFC Day!!! By the time this is published 
Election Day will be over no matter who you voted for let us all pray that our Great Country puts our differences aside and becomes 
more united. Let us continue to pray for a vaccine to rid the world of the Covid and our lives go back normal. Whatever normal might be! 
Please reach out to me or Danny for any problem or concerns, we are always here to help. May You and Your families have a Blessed 
Happy Thanksgiving and remember to keep our first responders, our military, Healthcare workers, frontline and essential workers in 
your Prayers that they remain safe and healthy. May God Bless our wonderful country.  
Fraternally GK Joe Verdicchio 
                                                                                                                               

 

Knight On Bikes 
Fill the truck from their Bike 
Nite Fundraiser for Babylon 
Homeless Veterans  

Please pray of all the Columbiettes & Knights that have 
passed away this past year. 
Amelia Verme, Susanne Jones, Marilyn Theiling, Bernice 
Bourgade, Patricia McCarthney, Genevieve Falabella, 
Elizabeth Dodorico 
Peter Murray, Sean Flynn, Carmine Balboa, Ronald 
Wroblewski, Fred Rivera, James Parks, and Manuel Rivers 
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OUR LADY OF THE ROSARY COLUMBIETTES  
FULLY DECORATED WREATH SALE 

(Professionally decorated by Borella Nursery) 
 

WREATHS            $25 
GRAVE BLANKETS      $40 
CROSS BALSAM      $25 
KISSING BALLS      $35 

 
 

 
 

PRE-ORDER ONLY BY NOV 16TH!!! 
 

Please mail your order to Annemarie D’Attoma, 
87 Irving Ave., Deer Park, NY 11729 

 
 

Name__________________________ Phone _______________ 
 
 

_____wreaths      _____grave blankets 
 

_____cross   _____kissing balls 
 
 
 
 

TOTAL________    CK#  _____ 
 
 

MAKE CHECKS OUT TO OLOR COLUMBIETTES 
 
 

Pick up date: November 28 ONLY 
 
 

After the 5pm Mass 
Any questions contact Annemarie at 631-586-8551 
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A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 

Telephone: 631-595-2012 

2020-2021 Council Officers 
Chaplain :     Fr. Patrick Grace 
Grand Knight      Joe Verdicchio          516-
848-8209 
Past Grand Knight    SK Daniel Calise           631-
231-5019 
Deputy GK      SK Danny Thompson          646-
529-4850 
Chancellor      SK Brian Breckles         631-667-
8542                
Warden            Danny Goldberg         
Recorder      SK Guy Piccinone                        
Treasurer      Ron Zito  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                        
631-242-2082 
Advocate    SK John Lazar, PGK, FDD        631-
667-9878 
Inside Guard      SK Charlie Calcasola 
Outside Guard      SK Ed Schack        
Outside Guard      SK Timmy Byrne 
Historian      Tony Beccaria              516-
356-5872               
Lecturer             Gino Bartalini           631-
666-9134 
3 Yr. Trustee      Gino Bartalini      
2 Yr. Trustee      Vinnie DiPasquale PGK       631-793-
3990 
1 Yr. Trustee      Frank Caliguri 
 
District Deputy  Charlie Shami, DD 
 
Chapter Delegates:  Joe Verdicchio, GK, Daniel Calise 
PGK, Phil Maniachi PGK, FD, John J. Lazar, PGK, 
FDD, Dan Thompson DGK 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight        Joe Verdicchio 
Past Grand Knight      Daniel Calise, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight      Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight       Gino Bartalini 

2019-2020 
Columbiette Officers 

President  Tammy Loring 
Past President  Victoria Lynch 
Vice President  Joan Loring 
Secretary  Tina Mastrosimone 
Financial Secretary Geri Cavanaugh 
Treasurer  Anne Marie D’Attoma 
Sentinel  Lisa Milazzo 
Delegates to Chapter Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
   Joan Loring 
   Victoria Lynch 
Alternates to Chapter Geri Cavanaugh 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
Delegates to State Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
Alternates to State Joan Loring 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
 

2020-2021 
Corporation Officers 

 
President  SK Daniel Thompson 
Vice President  Mike McGill 
Secretary  Barry Tuma 
Treasurer  SK Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight  Joe Verdicchio 
Immediate PGK SK Daniel Calise 
Immediate PCP SK Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee SK Ed Schack 
   Vinnie DePasquale PGK, 
   PCP 
    Gino Bartalini  
2-Year Trustee Augie Virzi 
   SK Charles Calcasola  
   Ishigami Eskandar 
1-Year Trustee SK Mike Andreala 
   Jon Cook 
   SK Guy Piccione 

Program Directors 
Director: 
Church      John Lazar 
Vocation    John Lazar 
Community    John Lazar, PGK, FDD 
Public Relations      Brian Breckles 
Membership    Brian Breckles 
Youth     Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree    Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation    Isho Eskander 
Columbiettes    Joe Verdicchio 
Knight Watch    Bobi (Barbara) Lukenovich 


